
QUEEN OF PEACE RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE
21 CHURCH PLACE

NORTH ARLINGTON, NEW JERSEY 07031
201-998-0901

February 5, 2025

Dear CCD Parents of Queen of Peace School year 2025,

During the catechetical year at the direction of the Archdiocese’s Department for the Protection 
the Faithful, all children who participate in the Religious Education program will be offered 2 
sessions of age-appropriate lessons on preventing child abuse. This series is offered to children 
primarily to educate children boundaries for safe and unsafe behaviors and healthy 
relationships. As we have in the last 2 years, we will again, be participating in this Archdiocese 
program on March 2, 2025. There will be a qualified representative from the Archdiocese of 
Newark, NJ teaching these classes. I will be present at all these classes with the children.

Please note that all students are obligated to attend these classes, that the archdiocese has 
directed are mandatory, program is as follows:

Sunday, March 2, 2005 - 9:00 am to 10:00 am (Grades 1 and 2)

Sunday, March 2, 2025 - 10:00 am to 11:00 am (Grades 3, 4, 5 and RCIC 1&2)

Sunday, March 2, 2025 – 11:00 am to 12: 00pm (Grades 6, 7, 8 and RCIC 3)

All students must be in CCD Class at their scheduled time and may leave when finished picked 
up by a parent. Each class will be about an hour long.

***Please note that all grades are coming in on this date regardless of if it is your child’s 
scheduled date to attend regular CCD Classes. ***

Any questions please feel free to contact me at the CCD office at: 201-998-0901 ext.314.

In Christ,

Therese Bellifemine

Director of Religious Education


